
 

 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking - Infrastructure Sharing 

Kindly note revised Timetable 

This change is the result of a request from a stakeholder for an extension of the Thursday, 2017 April 27 

deadline to submit responses to the captioned Notice of Proposed Rule-Making (NPRM).  The OUR has 

approved an extension and the new deadline for the submission of responses to the NPRM is Friday, 

2017 May 26. 

The revised consultation timetable is provided below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Event Date 

Publish NPRM Document By 2017 March 30 

Responses to NPRM By 2017 May 26 

Comments on Responses By 2017 June 9 

Issue of OUR responses to Stakeholders’ Feedback  By 2017 September 22 

Submission of Drafting Instructions to Chief Parliamentary Counsel By 2017 September 22 


